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HB 4078 aims to address the hurdles associated with transferring student data, 

particularly for those with Individualized Education Plans (IEPs) relocating between 

school districts. The legislation also seeks to empower school districts to optimize 

Medicaid billing, thereby securing essential funding for public school education. 

Furthermore, HB 4078 endeavors to streamline documentation and billing procedures 

for school-based health practitioners.  

 

As a school-based Speech-Language Pathologist (SLP) who bills Medicaid, I 

advocate for reducing paperwork burdens and increasing direct service time with 

students. HB 4078 promises to enhance efficiency in documenting and billing for 

student services, ultimately benefiting both students and practitioners alike. 

 


